
Club Meeting Minutes 
June 6, 2024 

Held at the FW Botanical Gardens 

President Kevin Guiles called the meeting to order at 7:15pm. There were 32 members and 7 
guests in attendance! Thank you for the great turn out! 
 
The refreshments were tuna and chicken salad on croissants, Chips, banana pudding pie and 
water. Thank you, Dalia and Jimmy, for the refreshments. 
 
Walter presented the financial report which was approved. Last month’s minutes were also 
approved. 
 
Two door prizes, 2004 mint sets, were won by Angela and Carl. 
 
Thank you to Jack for putting together a meet up for lunch at Hawaiian Bros and a tour of the 
Bureau of Engraving and Printing on June 4th. 
 
Thank you to Richard for the wonderful Numismatic donations he gave to the club. 
 
The members agreed for the club to buy raffle tickets from Jack for the TNA show.  
 
We had 6 people bring in show and tell items. 
 
The educational program was presented by Burton. He gave us some very interesting 
information regarding the history and collecting of Sample Slabs. 
 
Robert and Walter won the coin raffles. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:45pm 
 
There were 45 items included in the after-meeting auction. 
 

There will not be a club meeting in July due to the 4th of July holiday. We will 
see everyone back on August 1st. 
 
 

 


